Maidstone Borough Council

Alison Broom
Chief Executive

K Cooper

request-234120-a7d68975@whatdotheyknow.com

Maidstone House King Street Maidstone ME15 6JQ t 01622 602000

Minicom 01622 602224
www.maidstone.gov.uk

Date 21 October 2014

My Ref FOI 3788

Dear K Cooper

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

Thank you for your request for information about ladies urinals in Maidstone town centre at weekends. Your request was received on 20 October 2014 and I am dealing with it under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I intend to deal with your request by 7 November 2014.

In some circumstances a fee may be payable and if that is the case, I will let you know. A fees notice will be issued to you, and you will be required to pay before we proceed to deal with your request.

Your request will be subject to any exemption which the Council is entitled to apply to refuse your request. Some of these are absolute exemptions, and some only apply where the public interest in refusing to supply the information outweighs that in disclosing the information.

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference above in any future communications.

Yours sincerely

Gary Stevenson

Shared Head of Environment and Street Scene Maidstone Borough Council | Tunbridge Wells Borough Council email gary.stevenson@midkent.gov.uk

